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#exceptionaleveryday 

Ramadan starts next week 
 

We remind you all about this important               
celebration in the Islamic faith 

 
Ramadan is celebrated by people of Muslim faith 

around the world, and this year it starts next week. 

During Ramadan, fasting is expected practice for 

adults but every year we have children who would 

also like to fast. After receiving advice from The    

Muslim Council of Great Britain, we were informed 

that a person must be physically, mentally and     

emotionally ready to fast. As children are still      

growing in all these areas they are not deemed to be 

grown enough.  

Therefore we only allow fasting while at school for 

religious reasons in Year 6 and only with written    

consent from the parents/carers.  

Many younger children would like to fast and we   

welcome you giving them this  opportunity outside 

our school hours.  

Thank you. 

Summer Fair  
A date for your diaries - Friday 13th July 3.30—5.30 p.m. 

More to follow—please speak to Miss Lou or Miss Wilkinson  
if you are able to support our plans 

Another important 
week next week 
will be for our  

Year 6 children and 
their teachers. 

 
All Year 6 children are      

coming into school by 8.30 
a.m. every day next week for 

a special breakfast to       
prepare them for their       

assessment week. 
 

Please wish all these        
children well after all their 

hard work. 

We’ve all been working      
incredibly hard, for a hour 

before school every day 

 



We’re a dancing school! 

We’re a learning school! 

We’re an Ice Cream school! 

We’re a football playing school! 

Both Girls and Boys… they’ve done so well this season 

We’re a happy school! 

& exceptional everyday 


